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Agreed Report of meeting held by Board of Management for Clonturk Community 

College 

Tuesday 17th September 2019  

 

 

Present: Ms. Anne Phelan 

Ms. Wesleigh O’Hagan 

  Ms. Ella Rogers-Browne 

Mr. Gary Fitzgerald 

Ms. Helen Watters 

  Mr. Mark Grehan 

Mr John McKenna 

   

In attendance:   Ruth Doggett, Educate Together 

 

Apologies:  Cllr. Áine Clancy 

Dr Bryan McDonald 

Mr Stephen McCarthy 

Cllr. Andrew Keegan 

 

 

1. Agreed Report 

• The BOM wished the entire school community the best of luck for the academic 

year ahead. 

• The BOM thanked the school for the invite to Open Night and wanted to wish the 

school the best of luck on the night. 

• The BOM approved the Admission Policy 2020 2021 

• The BOM noted the concerns around Health and Safety of students at break times 

and thanked the staff for their  ongoing support in protecting students whilst 

building works continue. 

• The BOM accepted the priorites set for the Board for the year ahead 

• The BOM wanted to thank the staff and CDETB for having the modular build 

(temporary) on site and ready for students in August. 

• The BOM wish the school community the best of luck into the future and extended 

this to the new members of the next Board of Manement. 
 

Wesleigh O’Hagan 

Secretary to the BOM 


